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On January 29, 2013, Porus Engineer of 

National Budget Planners spoke at a Bay East 

Association of Realtors event, presented by the 

Home Ownership Opportunities Committee. 

Porus returned to the 'Credit Management for 

Re-Entry Buyers Roundtable' to share his 

knowledge about credit management and 

credit scores, focusing on buyers who have 

experienced a short sale or foreclosure, and 

are looking to own a home again. 
 

The event received an overwhelming 

turnout, and provided a great 

learning and networking opportunity 

for Real Estate professionals and all 

other participants.
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